
 

 
 

 

 

Dear Intending Trainers 

We are much looking forward to working with you on the “Educational Theory for GP 

Training” course. This is part of the expected preparation for all trainers in Yorkshire and 

Humber wishing to become a trainer. 

The course aims to provide you with a range of educational theory to make your future 

work as a trainer more interesting and productive. For parts of the course, we will be 

working in breakout rooms so that you have a chance to practice skills and share areas 

that you are concerned about. 

Training requires that you have skills in teaching practical skills to other people. So one 

element of the course is that you need to prepare to teach your colleagues on the 

course a skill. This can be either medical (how to examine a joint for example) or non-

clinical (how to iron a shirt has been used in this setting before) but since we are 

working virtually needs to be a skill that you can teach virtually… 

Before you come please think about what you want to teach one of your 

colleagues and bring the resources that you need to carry out your teaching activity.  

You will only need to prepare for about 5 minutes of skills teaching.  

  

With best wishes 

  

Drs Mike Tomson, David Rose, Chris Webb  


